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Year 6 Activity Week 

Year 6 have enjoyed some great fun this week during their activity week. They have experienced a 

day out at Horsenden Hill, a day of cooking, the year 6 junior citizen training and a day of archery. 

All enjoyed the week, especially the activities at Horsenden Hill. All children that ordered a hoodie 

will receive it at the leavers assembly on Wednesday 20th July, they can then wear it to school on 

the final day if they would like to. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

New Classes 

Children and parents/carers will be informed of their class team for next year on Monday 18th July. The chil-

dren will be told during the school day and there will be a letter home to parents and carers.  

Reports 

Children should have brought home with them today a copy of their school report. If you require another copy 

of the report or if your child is absent today and you would like the report emailed home please contact of-

fice@cedars.hounslow.sch.uk and we will email a copy home.  

End of Year School Performance—Wednesday 13th July 

All parents and carers are invited to come along and watch the whole school performance on Wednesday 

13th July, starting at 1.30pm. 




